
Florida 
~ !'Wafer

~..ISERVICES 

July 15, 1999 

Via U.S. Mail 

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: 	 Docket No. 990817-WS 
Application for Amendment of Certificate Nos. 171-W and 122-S in Nassau 
County by Florida Water Services Corporation. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

I write this letter to clarifY certain errors made in my July 9, 1999, letter. Although not 
stated in the July 9 letter, amended Exhibit I and Appendix I-I were enclosed. An 
amended Exhibit H was not enclosed, and there is no change to Exhibit H at this time. 
The July 9 letter also mistakenly referred to Late-Filed Exhibit V-4. That reference 
should have read Late-Filed Appendix V-2. 

With regard to Amended Exhibit I, please note that the construction permits included in 
Appendix I-I pertain to projects not within the proposed amended territory for this 
docket. 

Ifyou need any additional information or other assistance, please call me at (407) 598­
4260. Thank you for your cooperation. 

~ Matt e J.Feil 
Staff Attorney 

Florida Water Services Corporation / P.O. Box 609520/ Orlando, Florida 32860-9520/ Phone 407/880-0058 
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